
It has been another egg-citing week in Lower School this week! 

 

Nursery have continued to look after their egg, making sure 
they are following the instructions from Mrs. T. Rex very  

carefully. They have been practising their number skills by  

pretending to be dinosaurs and stomping out the correct 
number of footprints on the card. They have also had great 

fun making up their own dinosaur adventure stories and  

thinking about how they feel when they learn something new. 

 

Reception have also been looking after their egg very, very 
carefully. They have been scientists and carried out an  

experiment to find out which material will be best for making 
the baby dinosaur’s pants to keep it warm. They have drawn 
pictures and used adjectives to predict what they think the 

new baby will look like. And made pants for all the other dino-
saurs. They also made maps to help it find its way around  

Dinoland. 

 

Another egg was left by Mrs. T-Rex and this time Year 1 were 
lucky enough to  find it! They have discussed how they felt  

finding the egg and written questions to ask the dinosaur in-
side. They have looked at the work of the palaeontologist, Mary 

 Anning and decided to make volcanoes, fossils and a museum in 
their classroom. Using dinosaur footprints, they have been able 

to practise their estimating and measuring skills. 

 

We have also planted our seed potatoes, we are hoping for a 
bumper harvest again this year for another Lower School feast! 
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